
From: LaJeunesse, Kristen<Kristen.Lajeunesse@vermont.gov>
Sent on: Thursday, September 19, 2024 11:50:45 PM
To: GMCB - Health Systems Finances<GMCB.HealthSystemsFinances@vermont.gov>; Foster,

Owen<Owen.Foster@vermont.gov>; Barrett, Susan<Susan.Barrett@vermont.gov>; Barber,
Michael<Michael.Barber@vermont.gov>; Walsh, Thom<Thom.Walsh@vermont.gov>; Murman,
David<David.Murman@vermont.gov>; Lunge, Robin<Robin.Lunge@vermont.gov>; Holmes,
Jessica A.<Jessica.A.Holmes@vermont.gov>; Hengstler, Mark<Mark.Hengstler@vermont.gov>;
LaJeunesse, Kristen<Kristen.Lajeunesse@vermont.gov>

Subject: Public Comment: Hospital Budget 2024-09-19T23:50:42Z

A new GMCB Public Comment has been received.

Submit Time: 9/19/2024 11:50:42 PM

Name: Brandon
Affiliation:

Town/City: Shelburne

Topic: Hospital Budget

Comment: The GMCB actions in reducing the budget of the UVM Medical Center once again significantly
reduces the ability of the hospital to care for the needs of patients in Vermont. If you wonder why wait times
are exceedingly long and physician shortages exist in this state look no further than your Green Mountain Care
Board. Their actions inhibit the ability of physicians and practitioners to provide complex and primary care for
all Vermonters.

Post Comment: Yes


